
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/6/2013 4:11:05 PM
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Fitch on California Regulation

Not a problem. I get these from time to time and send them on to each Commissioner.

From: Florio, Michel Peter [mailto:MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 3:31 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Fitch on California Regulation

Already had it and plan to read carefully— thanks!

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE Smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com>
Date: 12/06/2013 2:51 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Florio, Michel Peter" <MichelPetef.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: Fitch on California Regulation

Interesting report.

From: [Redacted_____
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 11:31 AM
To: Harvey, Kent M; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K______
Cc: Bijur, Nicholas M.; Cherry, Sara; Murphy, Margaret; Redacted 
Subject: Fitch on California Regulation
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Kent, Tom and Brian,

Yesterday Fitch published a report commenting on the California regulatory environment, 
including detailed comments on current proceedings. Please see attached.

Redac
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